
Phone: 903.569.2478 

Fax: 903.569.6385 

E-mail: stdunstan@peoplescom.net                         

Website: www.churchofstdunstan.org 

 Established in 1947, 

The Church of Saint 

Dunstan was named 

for St. Dunstan who 

was the Archbishop of 

Canterbury, statesman 

and reformer circa  

909-988 

 The Rt. Rev. Fraser W. 

Lawton is the 7th   

Rector at St. Dunstan 

 The Church of Saint 

Dunstan is part of the 

Diocese of Dallas and  

a pro-Cathedral work-

ing with other congre-

gations in Northeast 

Texas 

 St. Dunstan is home to 

parishioners from six 

counties:  Wood, 

Smith, Rains, Tarrant, 

Van Zandt and Hunt 

 

C H U R C H  O F  S T  D U N S T A N  

800 N. Johnson ♦ P. O. Box 81 ♦ Mineola TX 75773 

 

Sunday Service:  10:00 a.m. and LIVE on Facebook 

Virtual Morning Prayer:  Mondays at 11 a.m. 

Bible Study:  Wednesday at 11 a.m., Parish Hall & Virtual 

Women’s Bible Study, each Wednesday at 5:00 p.m. 

Men’s Bible Study, 2nd and 4th Saturdays at 8:30 a.m.  

 

 

800 N Johnson Street 

P. O. Box 81 

Mineola, TX 75773 

LIVE STREAM Sunday at 10a 

Celebrating 75 years in 2022! 

 

 

To learn more about St. Dunstan, click on the black QR 

code at left, the blue QR code at right is a giving link. 

 

        T H E   C H U R C H  O F  S T .  D U N S T A N  

V O L U M E  5 ,  I S S U E  6  J U N E  2 0 2 3  

SCRIPTORIUM 

 S A V E  T H E  D A T E S :  

• Sunday service 10AM 

and via Facebook.  

• Mondays at 11AM—

Morning Prayer via 

Zoom 

• Wednesdays, 1:30PM—

Intercessory Prayer, 

see bulletin board for 

location 

• Wednesdays, 5PM—

Ladies’ Bible Study,      

Conference room 

• 2nd & 4th Saturdays, 

Men’s Bible Study,  

Parish Hall 
 

 

• JUN 10:  10AM—3PM  

Community Blood Drive, 

Parish Hall 

• JUN 17:  10AM—Vestry 

meets 

• JUN 20:  NOON, Grace 

Chapter DOK meeting  

• JUN 24:  10AM-1PM,  

APNET Bible Study, St. 

Francis, Winnsboro  

• JUN 25:  The Rt. Rev. Dr. 

George Sumner visitation 

at St. Dunstan  

• JUN 28:  Food Pantry 

Work Day, 10-noon or 

until work is completed 

• JUN 29:  Food Pantry 

Distribution, 9AM till 

done, St. Paul’s MBC 

 

  Happy FAther’s 
Day! 

 Each month, organizers 

at St. Paul’s Food Pantry 

Ministry focuses on items 

of need to restock their 

pantry.  During the sum-

mer months, canned 

fruits, vegetables, fruit 

drinks and snack items 

are especially needed to 

augment pantries for 

active children at home.     

We encourage continued 

contributions.  Items may 

be deposited in the  

basket near the double 

red doors.   

The collaboration with St. 

Paul’s Food Pantry Minis-

try was initiated by the St. 

Dunstan ECW.  For more 

information, see the  

insert that has been 

placed on the bulletin 

board in the hall.   

Food for the 

summer! 



HAVE AN INTEREST IN BECOMING 

ACTIVE IN ANY OF THE MINISTRIES 

AT ST. DUNSTAN?  CONTACT THE 

OFFICE FOR ADDITIONAL INFOR-

MATION.  THERE IS ALWAYS ROOM 

TO INCLUDE THOSE WISHING TO BE 

MORE ACTIVE IN THEIR CHURCH 

LIFE.   

 

Acolytes for June:   

4 Chuck & Mary Lu French 
 

11 Milton Husbands / Lee  

 Spence 

18 Chuck & Mary Lu French 

25 Howard & Kathi Ladewig 

Lectors for June: 

4     Mary Lu French 

11   Diana Davault 

18   Pam Duncan 

25   Kathi Ladewig 

Altar Guild for June: 

4     Bonita Howell / Mitzi Pearce 

11   Cazzie Husbands / Margie  

        Jennings / Nancy Bogan 

18   Lee Spence  

25   Shirley Tennant / Angela Walters 

 

With many parishioners out on 

vacation during the summer 

months, it’s a good time to  

provide a break for our parish 

cooks.   

Potluck will resume in Septem-

ber.  However, the first potluck 

in the fall will be sponsored by 

the Grace Chapter DOK.  The 

DOK ladies will cater the meal 

on September 17th.  A remind-

er will be sent the week prior 

and a note will be placed in 
 

ACOLYTE, ALTAR GUILD AND LECTOR SCHEDULES 

POTLUCK ON SUMMER BREAK 

CHURCH PICNIC...SO MUCH COOLER! 

 

Thanks to everyone who read Acts 

2:4 after the Gospel reading on 

Pentecost Sunday.  The verse  

spoken simultaneously in various 

languages gave a glimpse of what 

might have been heard on that 

Sunday in Jerusalem.  A special 

shout out to Fr. Randy for spear-

heading this effort. 

To each is given the manifestation 

of the Spirit for the common good. 

 1 Corinthians 12:7 
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the Sunday bulletin.       

The first date for everyone to 

bring a dish for Potluck will 

actually fall on October 15th.  

If you would like to sign up to 

help decorate, receive, set up 

and clean up, please sign up.  

Usually, it takes about four 

people to host/hostess a  

Potluck Sunday. During the 

summer months, hosts are 

needed for light snacks with 

the coffee after the service.      

A good time 

was had by all!! 

 

 

                          PENTECOST READING 

Well, not only did the church  

offer a new main course for the 

meal, the earlier date provided 

weather that was considerably 

cooler!   Ceiling fans at the Civic 

Center Pavilion kept everyone 

comfortable. 
  

Jim Lea grilled and baked 

scrumptious briskets and  

sausage to serve with a large 

variety of delicious sides  

provided by our members.   
 

A separate table of desserts 

topped off a lunch that was  

enjoyed by all.   

Seeking coffee host/hostesses for June 

and July! Sign-up on the Bulletin Board. 

ALTAR FLOWERS FOR 2021 

THE CALENDAR FOR 2021 ALTAR FLOWERS IS AVAILABLE 

FOR MANY OF THE SUNDAYS THROUGHOUT THE YEAR.  ALT-

HOUGH WE UTIIZE ONLY GREENS DURING LENT (BEGINNING 

2-17-21), THERE ARE OPPORTUNITIES TO GIVE THANKS FOR 

BIRTHDAYS, ANNIVERSARIES, FAMILY AND THOSE WE 

WOULD LIKE TO REMEMBER.   

ENVELOPES ARE ON THE BULLETIN BOARD OUTSIDE THE 

LIBRARY.     

 

NEIGHBORHOOD COOKOUT! 

JUNE BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 

 

             

COMMUNITY BLOOD DRIVE NEXT UP 
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Lee & Chuck Desmond together with Marcia & Wes Smith helped 

to put on St. Dunstan’s first neighborhood cookout.  Over 90  

doorknob invitations were distributed in and around the neighbor-

hood by an eager group of parishioners.  Many others assisted with 

the Saturday event that coincided with Mineola’s 150th anniver-

sary celebration.  Not knowing if this would help or hinder, organiz-

ers set up to grill hot dogs with the trimmings, serve coke floats 

and cookies.   

As it turned out, there were over 25 non-parishioners who came by 

to check us out, including several construction workers from a 

work site close by.  The cookout was enjoyed by all, parishioners 

and visitors alike!    

Keeping the site clean and hygienic for  
donors is a top priority of blood bank staff.   

The drive at St. Dunstan will include  
community involvement thereby helping  
to reduce the blood shortage East Texas.  
Encourage friends and neighbors to come 
on out and be a part of the drive.   

Carter Blood Care is an independent,  
community blood center providing trans-
fusion resources to more than 180 medical 
facilities in 50-plus counties of North, Cen-
tral and East Texas.  
 
Carter Blood Care is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) 
organization.    

Remember to call in and reserve a time 
slot if you are planning to give blood at 
the Community Blood Drive.  In an effort 
to assist the blood bank in storing up its 
supplies, St. Dunstan is once again spon-
soring the drive on Saturday, June 10th.   
 

Lanie of Carter Blood Care will work with 

Pete Smith from St. Dunstan’s.  The drive 

will be held from 10AM to 3PM in the 

Fellowship Hall.  Donors are encouraged 

to call in and reserve a time slot to help 

eliminate waiting time. 

Be assured that on the day of the drive, 
health care workers will be gloved and will 
wipe down surfaces between each donor.   

Birthdays:   

JUN 2  Phyllis Lawrence 

        3  Ken Pearce    

      22 Suzanne Stemme 

            Cazzie Husbands 

 Anniversaries:  

JUN  1 Don & Mary Achziger          

       

Anniversaries Cont’d... 

 JUN  4 Mary Lu & Chuck 

   French                     

       12 Milton & Cazzie 

   Husbands 

       26 Jim & Jeanne Lea 

Happy  Birthday & Happy 
Anniversary to all ! 

 
   

June 10, 2023 

10AM-3PM    

ST. DUNSTAN  

COMMUNITY 

BLOOD DRIVE 
 

FELLOWSHIP HALL 

 And many more... 


